THE PRESIDENT REPORTS



Dear N.C.L.A. Members:

This is the last time I will report to you as President of your Association. This has been a wonderful two years, and I want to thank each one of you for your support and cooperation.

We have had some changes during my term of office that I hope will benefit officers, section chairmen, committee chairmen, and members in the years ahead. One of the major happenings has been the establishment of a permanent office for the Association in the BB&T Building in Raleigh. Mrs. Evalyn Allen, Executive Secretary, is most anxious to serve in any way that she is needed, and I hope that you will call on her. The mailing address is P. O. Box 2414, Raleigh, N. C., 27602.

The N.C.L.A. officers for 1969-71 are:

President	Miss Eunice Query
1st Vice President and President-Elect	Miss Elizabeth Copeland
2nd Vice President	Mr. I. T. Littleton
Secretary	Miss Rebecca Ballentine
Treasurer	Mr. David Vaughan
Directors Mrs.	JoAnn Bell and Mr. William Wilson

I am sure that you will give the new officers your full cooperation and I am confident that the years ahead will be ones of real progress.

Sincerely, (Mrs.) MILDRED S. COUNCILL President N.C.L.A., 1967-1969

Editor's Plea

It is with regret that I am not able to include in this issue proceedings of the recent N. C. L. A. Biennial Conference. May I please receive such information from persons who have not submitted it?